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RE: MB/MARRIOT- subpoena edit- St Augustines.DOC

From: Brother Michael <brothermichael@sac.qld.edu.au>

To: keith turton <alexkjt@bigpond.com>

Date: Tue, 16 Feb 2010 13:59:04 +1100

Hi Alex

Glad to know that DK seems to be approaching things in a rational and balanced way. Thanks for your work
with him. -

In answer to your questions:
1. St Augustine’s uses the policy and procedures developed by Catholic Educative Services for the Diocese of
Cairns. | can send you a paper copy of this document if you want.
2. The College staff receives an annual in-service on child protection legislation and church requirements.
3. DK entioned to me his dissatisfaction with the conversation he had with John Doolan. | have spoken with

John about it, and John feels that he followed the standard procedures — including providing the Towards Healing
number. to!d me that he was put off by the recorded message on that service. This matter is complicated
by the fact that John and EDK were contemporaries at school here, and that John’s brother was in DK Is class.
| think Kﬁaiso told me that John's father (a well known Old Boy of SAC himself) coached him in SAC rugby
league when he was in the under 13s. @f&lt that the Doolan family were part of the privileged “in” crowd at
SAC, and ‘bK “‘wasn’t. Might be some personal agenda in all of that.

Cheers
Michael

From: keith turton [mailto:alexkjt@bigpond.com]

Sent: Tuesday, 16 February 2010 10:21 AM

To: Brother Michael

Subject: Re: MB/MARRIOT- subpoena edit- St Augustines.DOC

Dear Michael

Greetings from down south. I hope the year has started well at the College.

I had a fruitful conversation yesterday with|DK |r He actually rang me. He had been visited at length
by Jason Parkinson, the lawyer from Canberra who is on a major marketing exercise to promote all his business.
DK |seems to be very balanced.

Amongst other things DK | as you know, would like to have a discussion with some of the Brothers who
were present when he was a student at SAC. We will work on that.

The main purpose of this note is to respond to his request to see the policies and procedures that are in place at
the moment at SAC. I indicated to him that SAC was in a slightly unusual situation compared to most of our
other schools. I pointed out that they are either Order owned schools or Diocesan schools being operated by the
Brothers for the Diocese. I also indicated that there were a small number of exceptions and Cairns was one.
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can you please forward to Br Green the attached suggested changes. No big deal if he's already sent it, just better if he
says less.

| have tracked the changes.
regards,

Martin Slattery
Solicitor

Ph: 02 9291 7138
mslattery@codea.com.au
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